Legal Ad
City of Franklin
Request for Proposals
Brownfield Cleanup Project

The City of Franklin is seeking proposals for the hiring of a Qualified Engineering
Professional to manage, oversee, assist, and facilitate all aspects of the cleanup of a
brownfield site located in the City’s core downtown area. The project will be conducted
using grant funds from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency.

A copy of the full Request for Proposals can be found on the City website [franklinnh.org] in
the Citizens Action Center, under the EPA Brownfield Project link. The link also includes a
copy of the 2022 EPA Grant application submitted in the fall of 2022. The RFP contains the
NHDES Site Number for all relevant documents on their OneStop data base.

The RFP contains a timeline for all phases of this solicitation process. The deadline for the
submission of proposal packages is March 14, 2024, at 4:00 PM. The City of Franklin is an
Equal Opportunity Employer.



